
 
 

May 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery School Meals 
 

When you child joins Nursery they will have the opportunity to have a school dinner. Please indicate 
on the reply slip below whether you would like your child to have a school dinner or if you are going 

to provide them with a packed lunch. 

 
School dinners can be paid for on a weekly, termly or half-termly basis. All payments should be made 
online via our payments system, Parent Pay. We will send you a letter in September with the 
instructions for setting up your Parent Pay account. If you would prefer to pay with cash, you can to 

come to the office to collect a barcode, which you’ll then be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay 
with cash. 

 
If for any reason you would like to change your child’s lunchtime arrangements (eg. change them 
from school dinners to packed lunch), you will need to give the office two weeks’ notice, as all 

meals are pre-ordered. 

 

Kind regards, 
School Office 

 

Nursery School Meals 

Child’s Name:  Class:  

My child will be having school dinners / packed lunch (please delete as appropriate) 

Dietary Needs - please tick if applicable – 
Allergy (please specify): 
Gluten Free  Kosher  

Halal  No seafood  

No dairy  No pork  

No fish  Vegetarian  

 

Signed (Parent/Carer):  Date:   
 
 

 


